to name a few. Advisors to this Advisory Board are Dr. Johnny Young, Associate Vice President of Student Engagement & Enrollment Services; and Dr. Stephanie Sanders, Director for Diversity Initiatives. Charles reported on the qualities of student resources, specifically on student Residential Advisors holding diverse responsibilities. Charles introduced Darcy Cheesman, Graduate Assistant, who spoke about academic support services that are available to students, such as free tutors and supplemental instruction.

V. SECURITY UPDATE

Chief Rhonda Harris reviewed crime data statistics, reporting on a downward trend in crime on campus thus far in 2015 compared to 2014. She pointed out that the statistics for domestic violence, stalking and dating violence were included in the crime data beginning in fall 2014. Discussion followed.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m.